
Brush Creek News                                                   
January 24, 2020 

4275 E. U.S. Hwy 50                

North Vernon, IN 47265                  

Phone: 812-458-6582                       

Fax: 812-458-6357 

Principal : Mr. Bowman 

Counselor: Mrs. Hoffman 

Secretary: Mrs. Herr                           

Secretary: Mrs. Greathouse 

Name:                                                                      

Lunch balances are as of Thursday  

+______________ 

- ______________  

Breakfast & Lunch                      

January 27-31 

 

Monday                                           

Muffin & Yogurt    

Soft taco w/ salsa, Corn, Salad, 

Fruit    

 Tuesday                                                

Mini sausage wraps 

Rectangle pizza, Green beans, 

Carrots w/ dip, Fruit snacks, 

Fruit 

Wednesday                                        

Donut holes 

Chicken leg, Roll, Mashed                   

potatoes, Peas, Carrots, Fruit 

 Thursday                                       

Eggstravaganza & Toast 

Hot dog, Emoji potatoes, 

Baked beans, Cookie, Fruit 

Friday                                                 

Sausage croissant 

Mini corndogs, Broccoli, Peas,  

Fruit                                        

 

 

Daily choice:  Peanut butter 

and jelly uncrustable 

                     

We are all like a 

snowflake,                                 

All different in our 

own beautiful way.   

~Author unknown 

It’s that time of year: Due to the possibility of a delay, early               

dismissal, or no school, please listen to your complete message from 

JCSC Superintendent Teresa Brown. 

Calling Parent Volunteers!                                                                                                       

JCSC is reviewing curriculum adoption materials for reading for                            

kindergarten through 8th grade. If you would be interested in serving as a 

parent volunteer for reading textbook adoption review, please contact                             

Nikki Johnson, JCSC Director of Curriculum and Instruction by email at                                      

njohnson@jcsc.org 

 

BCE school wide Spelling Bee will be held at 9:00 A.M. Friday, January 31. 

Yearbook Orders: Yearbooks may be ordered online at this time at 

ybpay.lifetouch.com with yearbook code 11154620. Envelopes went home 

today for those who do not want to order online. 

Text Book rental is past due, please pay immediately to avoid                                   

collections. 

6th Grade Chicago Trip: Final payment is due February 14. $90 adult,                    

$70 student   

 

2nd—6th Grade Wrestling League: Registration is open to any one grades 

2nd—6th. For more information contact Jeff Morrison 812-592-2057 or                 

Darrell Hicks 812-718-7647. 

Soccor, softball, & baseball sign-ups at the North Vernon Parks & Recreation 

www.nvpr.org  Any questions, call 812-346-9371. 

 Boys/Girls Basketball: see back for scheduling. 

Park Theatre Info: see back for details. 

                                     PLEASE SEE THE BACK OF THIS NEWSLETTER FOR IMPORTANT INFORMATION…                                                        



Brush Creek News  

Attendance: Any time a student is going to be absent from school, it is the responsibility of the parent/guardian to call the 

school and report the reason for the student’s absence.                                                                    

    Please Note: Students who are absent the entire day, the day before a field trip, for reasons other than a pre-arranged           

appointment, or a pre-approved absence will NOT be able to go on the field trip. 

 

Change in Routine Notes: If you have to change the normal dismissal routine for your child, you must send in a signed               

note to your child’s teacher stating that change.  Phone messages will not be accepted. 

Medications: Medication that is possessed by a school for administration during school hours or at school functions, for                

students in grades K-12, may be released only to the student’s parent or to an individual who is eighteen (18) years of age or 

older and who has been designated, in writing, by the student’s parent /guardian to receive the medication. 

Recycle:  We collect Coke rewards. 

 

Title 1 Information: Reread favorites. Most children love to hear their favorite stories over again.               

Rereading books provides an opportunity to hear or see something that may have been missed the first 

time, and provides another chance to hear a favorite part. 

Pictures/Video at BCE: Brush Creek Elementary has many programs and activities throughout the year that involve taking 

pictures and video. We will randomly select different pictures and videos to share with our community. If you do NOT want pic-

tures or videos of your child shared, please send a written request in to Mr. Bowman. 

 

Park Theatre News:  Doolittle 

Friday, January 24 at 7:00 P.M.                                                                                                                                                            

Saturday, January 25 at 2:00 P.M. and 7:00 P.M.                                                                                                                        

Sunday, January 26 at 2:00 P.M.        

                                                                                                                                              

2019/2020 5th & 6th Grade Basketball Schedule: All games are played at NVE. 

Saturday, January 25 

Boys                                                                                                  Girls 

No Game                                                                                    Tournament—starting at 9:00 A.M. 

 


